
Dear Resident/Proprietor,

Thank you for your patience and understanding
this year while we have been constructing

the Churchill Way Canal Quarter.
  

We know construction work can be loud, dusty 
and disruptive and we are grateful for your cooperation.

Our site will shut down for a festive break
on 23/12/22 and resume on 03/01/23.

During this time if you have any queries or concerns our 
team can be contacted on 07790 781360 

Seasons Greetings & Happy New Year

From 

Churchill Way Canal Quarter Team


